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Society of Architectural Historians Announces 2016 SAH Fellows 

 
(PASADENA, Calif.) February 17, 2016 — The Society of Architectural Historians will induct Barry 
Bergdoll, Diane Favro, Richard Longstreth and Therese O’Malley as SAH Fellows at its 2016 Annual 
International Conference in Pasadena. Fellows of the Society of Architectural Historians are those 
individuals who have distinguished themselves by a lifetime of significant contributions to the field 
of architectural history, which may include scholarship, service to SAH or stewardship of the built 
environment. The 2016 SAH Fellows, all past presidents of the Society, will be honored at an awards 
ceremony on April 7. Visit 
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Richard Longstreth is professor of American studies and director of the 
Graduate Program in Historic Preservation at The George Washington 
University. He has written extensively on the history of 19th and 20th-
century architecture in the U.S. In recent years, his research has focused 
on retail development in major metropolitan areas, relating economic, 
design, urbanistic and cultural factors that have fundamentally reshaped 
the American landscape since 1920. His City Center to Regional 
Mall and The Drive-In, the Supermarket, and the Transformation of 
Commercial Space in Los Angeles 1914–1941 won four national awards in 
the fields of architectural history, urban history and historic preservation. 
Longstreth has been involved in the preservation field at all levels and is 

currently writing a book on the preservation of mid-twentieth-century architecture and landscapes. A 
Life member of SAH, Longstreth served as president of the Society of Architectural Historians from 
1998 to 2000 and in 2015 he received the Society’s Award for Architectural Excellence in 
Architectural Scholarship and Preservation Advocacy. 
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